
















 

 

A p r i l  4 ,  2 0 2 2  

 S u m m a r y  R e p o r t  

Website Committee Members: 

Bobbi Reeves, Committee Chair 

Pat Stelma and April Kelly, Committee Members 

Michelle Mate, Website Manager 

John McInerney, Board Liaison 

The Redesigned BRRA Website was officially rolled out on Monday, 

March 28, 2022.   We ran into a few glitches which were resolved quickly.  

We received some feedback from owners which we will review during 

our Website Meeting on April 5th. 

 

To reiterate, barefoothoa.com is now a public site. This domain will take 

you to the marketing portion of our website.  For owners’ information, 

you are required to login providing additional security. 

 

The second part of the website project is to shoot a one-minute Video 

for the Marketing portion of the website.  The current display is a 

temporary slide show on the Public Home Page.  The photos will be 

replaced with a short video.  We will shoot the video once the grass is 

green throughout our community and the flowers are in bloom. It is 

important that the landscaping look beautiful. 

 

The third project we discussed is having a meeting with the Voting 

Members sometime in the second quarter of 2022, to discuss a 

registration campaign. 

 

Bobbi Reeves, Website Committee Chair 
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